RECEIVED

MAR 1 1 2010
PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

Jeff De Rouen, Executive Director Kentucky Public Service Commission P. O. Box 615 Frankfort, Kentucky 40602

Re: Case No. 2009-00549

Dear Mr. DeRouen,

I am writing to express my vehement oppostion to the LG&E rate increase proposal referenced above. In this struggling economy a rate increase would be criminal.

Your department is called PUBLIC SERVICE commission . . . lets see how well the public is served.

Thank you,

Kathy Drane

11803 E. Arbor Drive

Louisville, KY 40223